

Date: Monday, February 03, 2020

To: MSA Members

From: MSA Exec Committee

Subject: MSA Minute Volume 1, Issue 2

Dear MSA member,

Thank you all who attended January's event, it was a great success!

We would like to share with you the Charitable Donation, Family Medicine Award, and Consultants' Award winners with you all!

Charitable Donations winners of \$5000 cheques each went to:

- **Indwell**, presented by Dr. Marc Ysselstein to Mr. Jeff Neven
- Hamilton Out of Cold, presented by Dr. Barb Strang to Ms. Janice Ormond and Ms. Mary Guise

Consultants and Family Medicine Award winners are:

- The Dr. Dan Dwyer Award Dr. Tim Karachi presented by Dr. Chris Ricci on Behalf of Dr. Ronan Foley
- The Dr. Clive Davis Award Dr. Richard Whitlock presented by Dr. Tim O'Shea
- The Dr. Geoffrey Coates Award Dr. Audrey Lim presented by Dr. Dave Lysecki

- The West Lincoln Colleagues' Award Dr. Matthew Noble-Wohlgemut presented by Dr. Denise Marshall
- Family Medicine Award Dr. Denise Marshall presented by Dr. Paul Cano
 Congratulations to all award recipients!

We also would like to Congratulate the Service Pins award receipts again:

45 Years Dr. William Conner Dr. Peter Rosenbaum Dr. Eldon Tunks 40 Years Dr. Andy DeRubeis Dr. Michael Greenspan Dr. Walter Kean Dr. Tony Kerigan Dr. Alex Kronenwald Dr. David Levy Dr. William Liang Dr. Lynn Nash	Dr. John Booth Dr. Alfred Cividino Dr. Stephen Lloyd Dr. Barry Lumb Dr. Jung Mah Dr. Sharon McMillan Dr. Amin Mulji Dr. Rick Ogilvie Dr. Akbarali Panju Dr. Raffaele Profetto Dr. Michel Rathbone Dr. Maria Syty-Golda Dr. Pamela Thompson	30 Years Dr. Giuliana Federici Dr. Michael Kearon Dr. Paul Keith Dr. Ellen Lipman Dr. Ala Lozinski Dr. Gordon Okawara Dr. Frank O'Toole Dr. Linda Pedder Dr. Susan Reid Dr. Sandra Seigel Dr. Holtby Turner	Dr. Sonia Anand Dr. Karen Antoniuk Dr. David Armstrong Dr. Joan Bellaire Dr. Pei Chieh Chu Dr. Albert Gusenbauer Dr. Dereck Hunt Dr. Graham Jones Dr. Sandra Kane-Corriveau Dr. De Le Dr. Maltibehn Patel Dr. Jennifer Ramsay Dr. Caroline Sibley Dr. Bernhard Volz
			Dr. James Wright

We would like to thank all the Artists as well for display beautiful pieces!

Michelle Coughlan, Admin Assistant, Regional Critical Care & Med / Cardiac & Vascular

Dr. Cathy P.M. Hayward, Laboratory Medicine

Diana Krasulja, Admin Assistant, Interprofessional Practice

Dr. Linda Onorato, Anesthesia and Critical Care Medicine

Dr. Gavino Perez, Department of Medicine

Daniela Troiani, Admin Assistant, Interprofessional Practice

And let's not forget about our MSA Jazz Band:

Dr. Carine Wood - vocals

Dr. Tony Carr - bass guitar, keyboard, vocals

Liz Cesar (Bandleader) - keyboard, vocals

Sherry Moniz – vocals

Gary Moniz - rhythm guitar

Charles Meli – drums

Reminder - My Voice Matters - You will have received an email from

TalentMap. Please make sure your voice is heard by taking part in the HHS My Voice Matters engagement survey that was sent to individuals last week. This anonymous survey is delivered by a company called TalentMap (new to HHS). TalentMap specializes in engagement measurement and benchmarking in healthcare. The survey should take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. Survey responses are transmitted directly to a secure server at TalentMap and only aggregate results will be provided to HHS. You have until February 6th to complete the survey.

Should you have any questions or concerns please email msa@hhsc.ca